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From: Drewry, Joe <joe.drewry@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Sent: 13 November 2019 10:08
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Issue Specific Hearing Environment Agency Attendance
 
Hello,
 
The Environment Agency is in receipt of the Rules 14,16 and 17 letter that was published on the

12th November on the A38 website. The Environment Agency has been invited to attend both

the Issue specific hearings on the 11th and the 12th. Based on the topics to be discussed on the

11th, the Environment Agency doesn’t believe it is necessary to attend on this date. I note that a
floodplain compensation area is mentioned but that this within the respect of its impact upon
the Outstanding Universal Value of the Derwent Valley Mills WHS, which is not something for the
EA to consider. If there is a particular matter that the Inspector feels the EA would be able to
answer regarding this query, we would be happy to answer this via a written response.
 

Regarding the hearing on the 12th, the Environment Agency are happy to attend to discuss the
matters within our remit. We look forward to receiving a more detailed agenda with further

information that is due to be published on the 3rd December 2019.
 
Please contact me further if you would like further information.
 
Kind Regards,
Joe Drewry
Planning Specialist
Sustainable Places – East Midlands
Please note my new telephone number
Email : joe.drewry@environment-agency.gov.uk

External :  02030 253277,  Internal:  53277
 
 
 
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and
may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender
immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its
attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may
have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of
Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or
from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender
or recipient, for business purposes.
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